
 
 
 

Withernwick Community Association (WCA) 
Minutes of the meeting held on 12h October 2016 8pm 

In The Falcon 
     

 
Attendance: Mike Soper (Chairman), Nikki Harvey, John and Margaret Mann, Paul Boyle,  
       Carol Wilkie, Dawn Dickenson, Pat Pye, Julianne Ashton 
 
Apologies: - Lorraine Winter),  
 
1 – Christmas Sleigh ride 
 
      This will be on the evening of Friday 17th December.  We are borrowing the sleigh  
      from Hornsea Carnival and it is towed by a car. It does include a sound system so  
      that we can play carols. Any money we collect would have to be split 50-50 between  
      us and Hornsea Carnival. We would also need to apply for a licence from EYRC to  
      collect money, unless we can use the fact that some of the money would be for  
      Hornsea Carnival.     
      We would start at 6.30pm in the Falcon car park and also end there. We devised a  
      route that will take in most of the village. Hopefully the Falcon will provide mince  
      pies and mulled wine. Paul will create a leaflet which will also include the Ladies  
      Group/St Alban’s Christmas Fair. The other side (A5 will have the map of the sleigh 
      ride route. 
      We will call the event “Walking in a Withernwick Wonderland”. It will include handing  
      out presents to the children, Pat and Julianne will deal with this. At the same time we  
      will judge a best Christmas lights competition, we suggest a hamper for a prize 
      including  a Christmas pudding and some wine, hopefully to spend around £25-£30. 
 
2 –War Memorial Christmas Lights 
 
     Following on from the previous article maybe we should add more lights to the War  
     Memorial display, Mike will look into this. 
 
 
The meeting closed at 9pm. 
 
Next meeting 1st November 2016 in The Falcon    
  


